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The Chairman of National Commission for Scheduled Tribes, 

Dr. Rameshwar Oraon called on the Governor of Arunachal 

Pradesh Lt. Gen (Retd) Nirbhay Sharma at Raj Bhawan, 

Itanagar on 17th December 2014. It was courtesy call. They 

discussed various programmes for the Scheduled Tribes. 

Secretary to Governor Shri Shurbir Singh were also present in 

the meeting. 

The Governor emphasized on ensuring that the Tribal 

communities avail benefits from the programmes. He stressed 

on more awareness of schemes and proper monitoring in its 

implementation.  

The Governor called for more focus on education and skill 

development among the Tribal youth through the Commission. 

The Governor urged upon the NCST Chairman use his good 

office to ensure safety and security of the people of Arunachal 

Pradesh who are cent percent Scheduled Tribe. 
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